Dear Parent / Guardian
Digital Skills Workshop

We are writing to inform you that your child/ward will be attending a digital skills training workshop, conducted
by the SG Digital Office (SDO).

Due to unforeseen clashes in the ALP and CL programmes on 2 and 3 May respectively, we have decided to
make a concession for some of the Sec 2 CL and HCL students and reschedule the Digital Skills workshop. The
details of the workshop are as follows:

Date: S May 2023 (Friday)
Time: 8.00 to 9.30am (Students are to report at 7.45am, in school attire)
Venues: 201-202 (106 CR), 203-204 (105 CR), 205-206 (106 CR)

The deadline for the HBL work for the above group of students will be extended.

For enquiries, please contact us at Tel: 6443 6848 or email Ms Rohasliza (SH/NE & VIA)
(rohasliza_rohmadon@schools.gov.sg) and Ms Lorraine Ng (ng wei_yin_carrissa@schools.gov.sg).

Thank you.



